I am the Chief Finance Officer for British Bakels ltd. With reference to the planning application 15/00837/OUT we would like to make the following comment

We are a successful Bakery ingredient business employing over 180 people and have been established at our Granville Way site Bicester (OX26 4JT) for 25 years. We are concerned that this residential development could have future implications for our business. We request that any development takes account of the close proximity of the British Bakels operation and any potential impact this might have on the residential housing. This might include locating the housing as far away as possible from our factory site and other measures that might mitigate the impact of our business on the development

Regards

